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A message from Mrs McGann

As we come to the end of another school year, all of the staff would like to thank our entire school
community for such a brilliant year at Burton Green. Your kindness and support are greatly
appreciated.

We would like to say a fond goodbye to our lovely Year 6 cohort. School is going to be very quiet
without them! We wish them all the very best in the next stages of their educational joumey.

We are also saying goodbye to Miss Neale who we have all enjoyed working with this academic
year. She is a brilliant teacher and will be an asset to the team at VWWoodthorpe Primary.

Miss Tutill is getting married over the summer. We hope that they both have a very special day
and we look forward to welcoming her back to Hares' class as Mrs Griffiths.

Finally, we are thrilled to announce the appointment of Charlotte Yandell to owr Early Years team,
where she will be working with owr wonderful group of 2-year-olds in Tiny Toadstools. Some of
you may already know Charlotte from the fantastic work she has done with our school and
Musical Connections.

| wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer break and really look forward to seeing you all on
Tuesday 2nd September.




Thank you for your support during
the Swmmer Fair.
We appreciate all of the donations,
you have been very generous.

It was such a wonderful

atmosphere and we raised over
£400!

Summer Reading challenge
The children can sign up at the library ;:mm-mcmuu.q explore
and have until 13" September to complete ‘?St 6’ry it il
the challenge of reading six books. They \ - 4
will receive a fold out booklet and a
sticker to add to it for each book read.
Each week they will be entered into a prize
draw to win prizes such as tickets for a
family roller skating session, clip and
climb and the pantomime. |f they
complete the challenge they will receive a
medal and a certificate.

Year 6 enjoyed their
end of year trip to
Hollywood Bowl.
They had great fun
bowling and also

enjoyed competing in
mini golf. Lunch in
the American diner

was a great success!




Year 5 and 6 visited
Duncombe Park this
week to explore the
physical geography
and the habitats.
They used equipment
to do mini beast
hunting in the woods
and walked up the
dried river bed.

Ouwr Teddy Bear's Picnic was
magical and full of fun,
friendship, and furry

comparions!

As usual, owr lunchtime team
went above and beyond to
make the experience extra
special for the children -

including bear ears and
delicious biscuits!
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Mr Holmes organised another phenomenal Fitness Fun Day for
the children. The photographs show the fun that was had by all
dodgeball, the inflatables and smoothie making.
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